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Baltimore, :May 30th, 1904. Dear Howell: 
I have been going over with Emerson the question of the appropriation for the clinical laboratory. We shall need an extra two hundred and fifty or three hundred dollars with the enlargedclass. Will you kindly bring the matter up before the Board of Estimates? 

; Sincerely yours, 
Wm Osler 
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